
The New Contribution to WFP Jordan Office 

 February, 2019, Government of Japan has decided to allocate 785,714 US 

dollars to the WFP Jordan for the implementation of the project titled “Jordan 

Transitional Interim Country Strategic Plan (2018-2019)” by the supplementary 

budget of FY 2018. With the new assistance from Japan, WFP will provide food 

assistance for Syrian refugees in the refugee camps and vulnerable communities in 

Jordan.  

April 11, 2019, Ambassador Mr. Hidenao Yanagi has a meeting with Ms. Sarah 

Sarah Gordon-Gibson, WFP Representative in Jordan, in the occasion of launching 

the project. Ms. Goldon-Gibson expressed her appreciation for the Japanese 

continued support for WFP since the onset of the Syrian crisis, and handed over a 

painting drawn by a Syrian painter who lives in Zaatari refugee camp, as well as a 

letter of appreciation.  

 

 

 

 

 

 


